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CCS Information Notice 16-03 

TO: ALL TITLE V STAKEHOLDERS, INCLUDING CALIFORNIA CHILDREN’S 
SERVICES (CCS) ADMINISTRATORS, MEDICAL CONSULTANTS, 
STATE SYSTEMS OF CARE DIVISION STAFF 

SUBJECT: 2017 TITLE V APPLICATION PUBLIC REPORT AND APPENDIX TO 
THE TITLE V 2015 APPLICATION REPORT

The California Department of Health Care Services (DHCS), Systems of Care Division 
(SCD) and the California Department of Public Health, Maternal, Child, Adolescent 
Health (CDPH/MCAH) Program are pleased to release the 2017 Title V Application 
Public Report and Appendix to the Title V 2015 Application/Report for MCAH Block 
Grant funding. The Title V Program serves children with special health care needs 
enrolled in the DHCS CCS Program, as well as all pregnant women, mothers, infants, 
children, and adolescents.  

Each year, the DHCS/SCD and the CDPH/MCAH complete an extensive report and 
application in compliance with Title V of the Social Security Act. The Application/Report 
contains a five-page Executive Summary highlighting the program activities and 
successes.  

In addition, the Application/Report includes a 20-page Needs Assessment Summary 
and a proposed Five-Year Action Plan for each of the six (6) focus areas: 

1. Mother’s/Women’s Health; 
2. Perinatal/Infant Health; 
3. Child Health; 
4. Children with Special Health Care Needs; 
5. Adolescent Health; and 
6. Cross-Cutting/Life Course. 
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The draft Title V Application/Report can be found in the Public Input Section of the Title 
V web page at: 

http://www.cdph.ca.gov/programs/mcah/Pages/MCAH-TitleVBlockGrantProgram.aspx

The DCHS/SCD encourages your feedback. Please submit all questions, comments
and suggested additions or deletions by the close of business on Tuesday,
May 24, 2016 to Sunday Oyewole, Nurse Consultant III Specialist, at (916) 322-8785, 
by fax at (916) 440-5312 or via e-mail at Sunday.Oyewole@dhcs.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY PATRICIA MCCLELLAND 

Patricia McClelland, Chief 
Systems of Care Division
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